
Good day fellow 
teaching professional. 

My name is Dolph Shaw and I 
would love your vote to become a 
member of the TWC (Member at 
Large) and ultimately the NSC 

chair for this next round of local negotiations. 

I am a proud teacher of 30 years who has taught all subject areas from 
Kindergarten to grade 9 in both English and French.  I have been active 
with the ATA since I was a university student; what seems to be a 
lifetime ago.  I have been on several ATA and district committees as:  

 a continual ARA delegate (20 times?),  
 a NSC member (your Negotiating Sub Committee of the last 2 

rounds of local negotiations),  
 a TWC member (Teacher Welfare Committee for the last 4 rounds 

of local negotiations),  
 a 6 year GETCA (Greater Edmonton Teachers’ Convention) 

member, filling the roles of VP of Facilities and Treasurer 
 a provincial ATA Pension Councilor (9 years).   

It has been my absolute pleasure to serve my teaching community over 
these years and it would be an honour to continue to serve as a TWC 
member and ultimately the NSC Chair in the next round of local 
negotiations. 

Thank you, 

Dolph Shaw 


